Dear Coaches and Managers:

Re: Amanda McPherson Spirit Awards

Thank you for joining us!

During this tournament we will be asking you to present a spirit award after each game to a player on the opposing team. You will be given your first three spirit awards at Check-in and Can pick up your other awards from the Amanda McPherson Foundation booth located next to the registration booth!

The Spirit Award has great meaning to the league and the foundation. We ask that the coach give the spirit award to a player who showed great individual spirit, effort or sportsmanship. This player may not be the best player or even made a great play, but they gave something more to their team or to the game. Please make an attempt not to give the award to a player who has already received a spirit award this year. In Amanda's memory, we want to honor those players who never give up, always try their best and who are genuine in their love of the game of softball and the life lessons learned by being part of a team.

Thank you for helping us to Do Good Things in Amanda's Name!

Love and Hugs,

The McPherson Family and The Amanda McPherson Foundation

